

January 29, 2008

Mr. Shane Partlow Theatre A GO-GO, Inc. 3634 Kalsman Drive, # 4 Los Angeles, CA 90016

Dear Shane.

I want you to know that your production of Queen of Bingo was simply one of the funniest shows we have had at the Largo Cultural Center in a long time. Sis and Babe along with Father Mac are three extremely talented entertainers who had the audience in fits of laughter all evening. Great box office returns to boot and many first time patrons at our theatre.

A great crowd pleaser and I have no hesitation in recommending Queen of Bingo to anyone looking for an outstanding show. Come back soon!

Sincerely

Colin Bissett

Cultural Center Manager

P.S. Three of the easiest guys to work with.